
Attachment 3:  Reminder Email

You may have recently noted receipt of an email invitation for the US NIH/NCI 

BBRB Survey. This is a reminder that we have not yet received your completed 

biobank economic modeling tool (BEMT) survey. Please note that the window for 

submission will close on “X”. We look forward to receiving your submission. In the 

interim, if we may be of assistance, please contact Lisa Miranda at 

lisabmiranda@provialabs.com. 

Sincerely, Helen M. Moore Ph.D., Jeff McLean, Howard Greenman and Lisa 
Miranda 
on behalf of the entire BEMT Project Team 


